
 

 

There has never been a better time 
for girls to play cricket. 
 
Cricket South West girls only competition will start up 
again in Feb 2018. 
 
No cricket experience needed. 
 
Grab your friends, make/join a team, and have some fun! 
 
GIRLS ONLY LEAGUE- COMPETITION  
Wednesday 14th Feb  
4:30-6pm 
Forrest Park, Bunbury 
Cost: $50 
 
For more information email or phone Rachel Norman 
0422 939 172 
Rachel.norman@waca.com.au 
 
 
 
Keep up to date with the latest information via  
our Facebook page. 
 
Ladies on the Green – South West Female Cricket 
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